
 

 

Encourage the teens in your life to attend the annual youth Congress 
hosted by the Office of Black Catholics on Saturday, November 19th at St. 
Thomas More High School. This event is open to all races, and it is a 
transformational experience as young people worship together, hear 
inspirational keynote speakers, enjoy great music and connect with their 
fellow Catholics from near and far. 

The cost is $50 and pre-registration by November 4, 2022 is required. For 
more information or for registration forms contact the Office of Black 
Catholic Ministries at 337-261-5694 or email sbernard@diolaf.org.

Get Involved 
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